
 

 

 

USMCA 2024 
Regarding your 2024 
USMCA Compliance 
 

The 2023 calendar year is quickly coming to a close and we would like to remind you that it is time 

to consider your USMCA certificate renewal for the upcoming year. 

 
In order to take advantage of the duty free rates under USMCA, an importer must be in possession 

of a valid USMCA certificate of origin. 

 
To make this transition into the New Year for your USMCA requirements, we recommend that you 

begin the steps of retrieving all certificates of origin from your suppliers with the blanket period 

completed for January 1, 2024 to December 31, 2024. 

 
Frontier Supply Chain Solutions Inc. would be happy to assist your firm with your USMCA retrieval 

to ensure a seamless transition to the New Year. 

 
Option #1: We at ___________________________________ shall retrieve all our own USMCA 
certificates of origin and provide a copy to Frontier Supply Chain Solutions Inc. by December 01, 
2023. 

 
Option #2: We at ___________________________________ give authorization to Frontier Supply Chain 

Solutions Inc. to retrieve our USMCA certificates of origin for 2024 at a rate of $55.00 per certificate. 

 
Option #3: We at ___________________________________ give authorization to Frontier Supply Chain 

Solutions Inc. to retrieve and make corrections to our USMCA certificates of origin for 2024 at a rate    

of $55.00 per certificate and $135.00 per hour for corrections where necessary. 

 
Print Client Name: ________________________   Signature: ________________________ 

 
On Behalf Of:  ___________________________   Date: _____________________________ 
 
Please sign and complete this form with your chosen option and e-mail to USMCA@frontierscs.com by November 17, 

2023. (Or fax the completed form to the attention of Sandra Gibbs at fax # 877-455-3727). If we do not receive a response 

to this communication by the date indicated, we will manage your transactions based on option one. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your cooperation in this 
matter. 
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